
EAST HAVEN PUBLIC LIBRARY
MAY 17TH BOARD MEETING

The regularly scheduled East Haven Public Library Board of Trustees meeting, scheduled
for May 17th has been rescheduled for May 24th.  This is due to representative Landmark 
Architects P.C. will be unable to attend the May 17th meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,
Lucille Huelin

Lucille Huelin, Board Clerk


